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Sunday, January 24, 2010 8:02 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
"Regulation of Retail Forex"

! believe you are looking to over compensate for past mistakes
with your proposal. Take baby steps to adjust it not drastic ones.

We are hurting enough now, don’t cause a hemorrhage.

Thank You, Frank Wood


